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David A. Spence

Mayor Pro Tern
Stephen A. Dal Guercio

City Council
Jerry G. Martin

Deborah K. Orlik
’~nthony J. Portantino

Mr. Roger Snoble
Chief Executive Officer
MTA
One Gateway Plaza
Los Angeles, CA 90017

Dear Mr. Snoble:

As you are aware, and pursuant to the letter of October 18, 2002 sent to you fi’om the San
Gabriel Valley Council of Governments regarding the San Gabriel Valley Service Sector
Council, the City is requesting membership on that Council.

The City Council of the City of La Cafiada Flintridge took action at its regular meeting on
Monday, October 21, 2002, to approve the City’s membership on the San Gabriel Valley
Service Sector Council and to authorize the Mayor to appoint a representative to this Council.
This appointment will be me, David A. Spence, Mayor. I am interested in serving on this
body due to the critical need the City has to participate in the important transportation matters
heard by the San Gabriel Valley Service Sector Council.

The City is aware that MTA would have to authorize the expansion of the Council so that our
City would be included. The City is in favor of being able to represent itself and the interests
of its residents on this Council.

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

David A. Spence
Mayor

City Council
Jerry B. Fulwood
Mark Alexander, Assistant City Manager
Nicholas T. Conway, Executive Director, SGVCOG
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